
STATE OF ILLINOIS                                                                       CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
TOWN OF CUNNINGHAM                                                                                                February 3, 2003 
                  

TOWN BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
REGULAR MEETING 

 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
  The Cunningham Township Board of Trustees met in regular session at 7:00 p.m., 

Monday, February 3, 2003 in the Council Chambers of the Urbana City Building at 400 South Vine Street, 

Urbana, Illinois. 

  Present at the meeting were Members of the Board:  Chynoweth, Hayes (arrived at 7:09 

p.m.), Otto, Patt, and Wyman – 5; absent – Huth and Whelan – 2 (excused).  Also present were Supervisor 

Carol Elliott and Township Attorney Fred Grosser. 

  There being a quorum, in the absence of Chair Hayes, Trustee Patt called the meeting to 

order at 7:07 p.m. 

MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING 

  Trustee Wyman moved to approve the minutes of the January 6, 2003 regular meeting.  

The motion was seconded by Trustee Chynoweth and carried by a voice vote.   

Trustee Hayes arrived and assumed the Chair. 

COMMITTEE TO VERIFY BILLS 

  Trustee Patt moved to approve Town Fund expenditures in the amount of $36,543.23 and 

General Assistance Fund expenditures in the amount of $30,283.44.  The motion was seconded by Trustee 

Wyman and carried by a voice vote. 

REPORTS OF OFFICERS 

  Supervisor Elliott stated that she Trustees received a copy of a budget report of expenses 

through January, which includes payroll.  This report reflects what has been spent thus far, what’s left and 

 what will probably be recommended in an amended budget document. 
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  Supervisor Elliott stated that she had also provided some General Assistance statistics 

from fiscal year 2002 which will help understand why General Assistance expenditures have been so great.  

There is a schedule in this report for adopting an amended budget and the tentative budget for the next 

fiscal year.  Debate followed on this report. 

 PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS 

  There were none. 

OLD BUSINESS 

  There was none. 

NEW BUSINESS 

  There was none. 

ADJOURNMENT 

  There being no further business to come before the Town Board, Chair Hayes declared the 

meeting adjourned at 7:16 p.m. 

 
James H. Hayes, Jr.     ____________________________________ 
Chair       Phyllis D. Clark, Town Clerk 

 *This meeting was taped. 
**This meeting was broadcast on cable television.  
 
Minutes approved:  March 3, 2003 
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